
Schultz, Adam 

4/26/2012 2:44:19 PM
Allen, Meredith (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=MEAe)

From:
Sent:
To:

Cc:
Bee:
Subject: Supplier Diversity (RAM)

Hi Meredith,

I had an inquiry about PG&E’s use of “supplier diversity” as a secondary criteria in its RAM 
selection process.

My sense was that the party was interested to know if PG&E actually used this criteria or not. 
Can you provide any more insight?

I’ll be at my desk the rest of the day if you want to give me a call about it.

Many thanks,

Adam

Adam C. Schultz, J.D. | Renewable Energy Policy & Procurement
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